
 

 

 

 
 

January 8, 2007 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Tim Anderson, D.E. 
SPOKANE TELEVISION, INC.  
500 W. Boon Avenue 
Spokane, WA 99201-2497 
 
Dear Tim: 
 
I am in receipt of your e-mail dated December 15, 2006, regarding the desire of 
your KXMN-LP channel 11 analog translator to use channel 9 as a digital 
companion channel. 
 
As I understand it, your proposal seeks to use channel 9 digital as a companion 
channel with an ERP in the 100 watt range and radiate via the same broadband 
panel antenna which currently protects KWSU-TV on channel 10 analog.  Be 
advised we will converting our channel 10 analog to channel 10 digital at the 
end of the transition period. 
 
Based upon the data provided us, and your description of the desired service 
goals, Washington State University endorses your proposal. We do this with the 
understanding that you will take appropriate corrective measures if other 
unforeseen adverse conditions become apparent after the channel 9 digital signal 
becomes operational. Additionally, our Master Control is co-located with KSPS 
Television in Spokane and uses an off air antenna pickup for monitoring purposes 
of our channel 10. The reception from Pullman has been clean and reliable. 
 
In closing, please inform me when the changes have been completed. I hope this 
project goes well for you. 
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
Ralph Hogan 
Assistant General Manager, Engineering Services 


